
Come Hang Out with 

Guardian ad Litem! 

Have you ever wondered what 

a Guardian ad Litem does?  We 

provide advocacy for children 

who are victims of abuse, ne-

glect, and abandonment.  The 

children in our community 

need your help! 

 

 We’d like to invite you to our 

Spring Open House to mingle 

with volunteers and staff of the 

Guardian ad Litem Program, 

and find out more about what 

we do. 

 

 This will be a casual evening 

of information sharing while 

we enjoy light refreshments.  

Please RSVP and feel free to 

bring a friend. 
 

March 23, 2011 

6pm 

 

The Guardian ad Litem  

Office 

584 NW University Blvd 

Suite 600 

Port St Lucie, FL 34986 

 

Please RSVP to  

 

Gina Rossi-Scheiman 

772.240.8860 

 

OR email 

grossi@gfnf4kids.org 


